





#15

Week Commencing: 10.1.22

Happy New Year!

I hope that you all managed to enjoy the festive period with family and friends without too much disruption! I am aware that a number of families and staff were impacted by Covid, that seemed to sweep through the nation during the holidays and I hope nobody felt too dreadful with it.

We are frequently monitoring staffing levels. Individual classes may have to close for short periods <u>if</u> staffing levels become unsafe for our pupils. We hope this will not be the case, but feel it is important that it is recognised that school staff are no more immune then any other sector of employment currently!

The pupils have returned full of energy and with an eagerness to engage with their learning again. All classes begin new topics!

-Tina Kearney, Head Teacher

Upcoming dates;

10.1.22 Effort Day (school value)

14.1.22 Di Rawlinson Memorial Bake Off Competition.

18.1.22 Winnie the Pooh Day

Fancy dress or WTP clothing
OPTIONAL

28.1.22 International Day of Lego



A polite reminder to send your child in with a warm coat and suitable footwear during these up and coming cold weeks. Pupils still access outside learning even during the winter! Thank you.

Illness

A polite reminder to keep your child at home if they are unwell. This is especially important if they are showing any Covid symptoms—in children this can include rashes and an upset stomach. We are trying to keep our school as safe as possible and your support with this matter is much appreciated.

Topics this half term.

Lower School: Adventures

Middle School: Step Up (Dance)

Upper School: How do we communicate with other people from

around the world?

Birthdays Coming Up: Jack (Red), Riley (Oak), Harrison (Oak)

Enjoy your special Days!



Happy and Healthy New Year!









